
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 April 2007 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 5.1 The Board received correspondence from Alison Ross regarding street furniture on footpaths in 

London Street, Lyttelton and a request for the enforcement of on-street parking restrictions. 
 
  Staff were asked to provide information to the Board in response to the issues raised and to 

note these aspects in relation to the planning and design of the Lyttelton Town Centre 
Redevelopment project. 

 
 5.2 A letter of thanks was received from the Lyttelton Harbour Basin Youth Council acknowledging 

the funding support recently provided by the Board. 
 
 5.3 Staff undertook to clarify and advise members on the question of the appointment or otherwise 

of a Board representative on the Summit Road Society. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


